
PRESS RELEASE 

NARC Kenya is happy for President Kenyatta in that his ICC case has 

been dropped which should enable him to focus on the pressing National 

issues like Insecurity, High cost of living, Corruption, National Cohesion, 

Genuine support for devolution and the Implementation of the 

Constitution and delivery on their Election Pledges.  

Narc Kenya also wishes to take this opportunity to condole with the 

bereaved in the Mandera massacre. Far too many Kenyans are losing 

their lives because of the prevailing Insecurity in the Country. 

The Mandera massacre that closely followed the Kapedo one was but the 

latest of a series of heart breaking incidents. 

Ole Lenku and David Kimaiyo finally took the exit but it is regrettable 

that the Country had to pay such a high price in human lives and property 

before the event. The Government must break the Cycle of Violence and 

bring meaning in its hitherto empty promises to secure the Nation. The 

situation where criminals appear to daring the …. 

It cannot be over emphasized that Kenyans no longer feel safe in 

Churches/Mosques, Shopping malls, on the ride walk, in motor vehicles 

in their homes or crossing a street on a zebra crossing. 

Narc Kenya feels enough demands and promises have been made but the 

situation keeps getting worse by the day. The Jubilee Government is 

failing in its responsibility of protecting Kenyans.  

The emergence of the chicken scandal does not help this country’s 

economy. The link between Corruption and Insecurity must be broken. 

Those tainted by Corruption must be shown the door forthwith for us to 

be proud of our Country again. 

In conclusion, we also want to wish all Kenyans a Peaceful and Merry 

Christmas and a rewarding 2015.  

 


